Ruth Nettles

From: Kay Flynn

Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2002 12:37 PM

To: Hong Wang

Cc: Ruth Nettles; Samantha Cibula; Ray Kennedy
Subject: RE: 020644-TC

Yes.

Ruth, please print and use this e-mail to make/document the suffix change.

Thanks.
Kay

————— Original Message-----

From: Hong Wang

Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2002 11:52 AM
To: Kay Flynn

Cc: Ruth Nettles; Samantha Cibula
Subject: FW: 020644-TC

Kay, can we make the change per this e-mail?

————— Original Message-—---

From: Samantha Cibula

Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2002 11:08 AM
To: Hong Wang

Subject: FW: 020644-TC

Hi Hong. Staff seems to think that the TP suffix is more appropriate for this docket then
the TC suffix that was assigned. What do I need to do to make this change? Thanks!

————— Original Message--——--

From: Ray Kennedy

Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2002 11:05 AM
To: Samantha Cibula

Subject: 020644-TC

I believe this docket should have a TP suffix not TC. The amendments cover more than one
industry.
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